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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

The decision to move forward with the Stibnite Mine will fundamentally harm people who live and make money

along the river. 100% of gold mines have experienced spills, and all the gold mines near waterways have seen

those spills impact the waterways. This will harm salmon populations and people who make their living off of

these salmon. We do not need arsenic, antimony, and cyanide in our waterways killing off salmon that we survive

off of and hurting our health and our children's health. Urgently I ask you to stop this project. Though I live in

Denver I will be farming in Idaho soon and I speak as a concern citizen knowing there are tens of thousands of

other concerned citizens out there who care about this.

Thank you.


